Fire ban in place 1 May to 15 October
Thursday, 07 May 2020 13:44

The Formentera Department of Environment reminds islanders that 1 May was the start of the
island’s high-risk season for forest fires. Fires are prohibited for the duration of the period, which
ends 15 October.

In light of the situation surrounding the declaration of emergency, the regional environment
ministry and the Balearic Nature Institute, Ibanat, have announced the ban will extend to any
fires within 50 metres of forested area. Anyone who makes a fire within 500m of a forest must
first request a permit regardless.

There are no restrictions on fires made farther than 500 m from forested areas, though
individuals must nevertheless carefully follow established precautions. Moreover, responsible
parties will be held legally accountable for any action that causes a forest fire, whether or not
appropriate distances were respected.
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